
  
 

Prof.Parag Muley participated in ASSCA-2017, KEK, Japan 
 

Prof. Parag Muley, Mechanical Engineering Department, SPCE, who is currently 

pursing Ph.D. at IIT Bombay, participated in the prestigious Asian School on 

Superconductivity and Cryogenics for Accelerators (ASSCA-2017). The school 

was organized by and held at the High Energy Accelerator Research 

Organization (KEK), Tsukuba, Japan, from 10/12/2017 to 17/12/2017. Total 39 

candidates recommended by various Academic and Research Institutions of 

repute across the globe were selected for participation in ASSCA-2017.  

Prof.Parag Muley was recommended by IIT Bombay and has successfully 

completed this training program.We, the faculty, staff and students at SPCE, 

heartily congratulate him for his valuable achievement. 
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